
I oppose the taxing of wake boats specifically rather than if there is a tax all boats and water use kayaks and paddleboards etc 
should have a similar tax since they all use the water?  This would be singling out family activity use boats.  The river is intended for 
everyones enjoyment.  I live on the willamette and have for 20 years and was born and lived in the area my entire life.  We need 
more marine enforcement to enforce the current laws rather than singling out a specific group.


